
From:                              Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk>
Sent:                               18 September 2015 15:00
To:                                   'benedicta.odjida@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk'
Subject:                          RE: Simon Cordell
Attachments:                 Court‐List‐From‐Benedicta.pdf
 
Dear Benedicta Odjida
 
Mr Simon Paul Cordell
DOB 26/01/1981
 
I am writing this Email due to some work you curry out in February/March 2014 in regards to looking up records that are on my PNC
record.
 
There was a list that took some time for you to go over, and then my mother Lorraine Cordell came to the court to pick them up once
you had looked every up.
 
Since this time we have been trying to get this addressed as there were a number that was not in the court record, you gave my mother
a print out that you had done with stars on the ones that was not in the courts register, please see attached document.
 
Since this time we have been dealing with Flo at Highbury Corner court to get a letter done by you to say you did in fact look at the
court register and did not find these records on the court register.
 
My Mother and I have sent many emails to Highbury Corner Court and have gone to the court and spoke with Flo and we seen to not be
able to get this issue addressed.
 
Therefore my mother came to Enfield court on the 15/09/2015 to see if she could speak to you, but you was on leave so she asked for
your direct email,  I am writing this email directly to you to see if this issue can be addressed and a letter written saying you looked at
the courts registers and did not find the ones marked on the list you gave my mother. As it seems the printout you gave her is not
enough and it does need a court headed letter to show in fact the work that you carried out looking into my data the court holds.
 
Could you please look into this issue and let me know if a court headed letter can be made up and if so my mother Lorraine Cordell
could come to the court and pick it up, if you could let me know by replying to this email I would be most grateful.
 
 
Regards
 
 
Simon Cordell


